
Folks, 
 
Who is it in that part of the world who comes up with all of these ideas which will only drive folks out of 
Oregon. I guess those of us which live close enough to the Idaho border don’t have to worry to much we 
can just drive the four or five miles across the border to purchase our fuel. I do have friends that are in 
the fuel business here in Oregon and do like to business with those friends. If this idiotic bill passes I will 
just go to Idaho to purchase my fuel however I do feel bad for folks in the fuel business in this area 
because this bill will negatively affect their business. 
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